December 2023 Council Report

1. Deer raninto the side of 2023 pickup put little dents and took out the taillight.

2. Going to MN Warn meeting in St Cloud on December 13.

3. Talked with Jason Schrupp from Hansons Plumbing and heating. He informed me there would be
a code violation if we put flushable toilets in at the bath house at Long Lake Park.

4. Talked MN DNR Trails and waterways manager. He didn’t think we could extend the fishing pier
due to not having another extra section, also he was concerned about the length of the pier by
adding another section due to the possibilities of damage from the wave action.

Micheal DuFrane Utilities Superintendent



